
 

 

In recognition of your contribution to AMD, we are pleased
to present you with a Spotlight Award.
 

In recognition of:      Ajaya Dahal
 

Award Message: 
AJ, Thank you for your hard work on the Collins
Aerospace 3x25 MRMAC case. Comments from the FAE,
Tori West: There's a high priority opportunity at Collins
Aerospace that ran into a string of issues with their non-
standard 3x25 configuration of the MRMAC. I cannot
overstate how helpful AJ has been working through those
issues. He not only worked through their questions on the
IP, but investigated linux driver issues, created key
testcases, verified them in hardware and presented the
example designs to the customer. He has been a huge
asset to AMD in keeping this program on schedule.  -Dan
 

Date:                           03-28-2025            
Issued by:                   Dan Schetrompf
 


